
Announcements for Sunday, March 31 
 

                Readings for next week 

Acts 4:32-35  Psalm 133 
1 John 1:1-2:2  John 20:19-31 

 

Spaghetti Supper 

 
Friday, April 5 

5:00 and 6:30 pm sittings 

Adults $10 / Children $5 

Tickets available at the office 

 
Vacation Bible School  
August 12-16. Ages 4-10 years. We are looking for 4 teens to work at 
VBS. An honorarium is available; speak with Canon Stephen today. 
Registration is available in the Narthex. 
 

Bible Study 
We host two Bible studies per week. Please consider joining us on 
Wednesday at 7:00 pm on zoom or Thursday at 1:30 pm in person.  

 

Save the date 
Invitation to Bishop’s Friends Dinner 

This is your invitation to attend the Bishop’s Friends Dinner at 
Waterloo University Renison College on June 8th, 2024. Ticket cost is 
$100. We gather at 6 pm. Dinner is at 7 pm. 
 
The dinner includes the following: 
Beet Trio-Salt Roasted Red Beets, Pickled Golden Beets, and Candy 
Can Beet Chips 
Caraway Spike Goat Cheese Mousse, Beet Vinaigrette 
 
Leek and Wild Mushroom Stuffed Chicken Breast, Roasted Garlic 
Smashed New Potatoes, 
Asparagus, and Caramelized Onion Sherry Jus 
Or 
Leek and Wild Mushroom Ravioli, Asparagus, Green Pea, and Lentil 
Ragout, Mushroom Truffle Broth 
 
Carrot Cake, Spice Cheesecake, Carrot Cake Crumble, Candied 
Heirloom Carrots 
(Gluten free and dairy free options available) 
 
Coffee/Tea/Wine 
 
Bishop’s Friends History 
Over 30 years ago a group of men gathered together and decided that 
they had an opportunity to support the ministry of our bishops and the 
group “Bishop’s Men” was formed. Today, the work of that visionary 
group continues through the “Bishop’s Friends” which welcomes all in 
our Diocese. 
Our Bishops of Huron have as part of their ministry the full pastoral 
care of our clergy families and other forms of outreach. That ministry 
requires the strong support of the people of Huron to provide the 
necessary resources to fulfill this mission. There is no Diocesan 
budget item for this important ministry of caring when unforeseen 
events create emergency requirements and the need for support. The 
Bishop’s Friends represent that vital support in Huron. 
 
Tickets will be available in one month. 
 For more information contact the Regional Dean  
at the office of St. George’s of Forest Hill:  519-744-4751 
 



Readers 
We are looking for readers for the 8:15 and 10:00 services. Please 
speak to Canon Stephen. 
 
Servers 
Are you interested in being a server? Please speak to Canon 
Stephen. 
 
Intercessor 
If you might be interested in being an Intercessor, please speak to 
Canon Stephen. 
 
St George’s is hosting a Clergy Retreat Day April 15; 9am – 5:30pm. 
We anticipate 50-70 clergy and our Diocesan Bishop for this event.  
 
You were asking?  
Does Canon Stephen visit nursing homes? Yes! We are doing 
communion services at Westmount, Winston Park and Forest Heights 
LTC monthly.  
 
Building Conversation 
There will be a Fireside Chat with Murray Gamble on April 21 about 
the plans for the building. We will gather in the Fireside room after the 
10:00 service.  

 


